Partial Closure of Street

VILLAGE OF WATERLOO
RESOLUTION NO. 03-13-23-03

WHEREAS, A Local Collective has requested the temporary closing of North Front Street,
Waterloo, Nebraska, from Third Street to approximately 150 ft north of the intersection on
April 29, 2023 (with a rain date of May 6, 2023) from 9am to 6pm, to host a sales event; and

WHEREAS, the Village Board of Trustees has determined that the requested temporary

closing of North Front Street in Waterloo, Nebraska will not create any public safety or traffic
problems.

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE VILLAGE OF
WATERLOO, NEBRASKA, AS FOLLOWS:

THAT, the Board of Trustees of the Village of Waterloo, Nebraska has approved this
street closure.

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Village will provide barricades to block off the streets
during the closure.

Passed this \\% day of\\}\m w ), 2023

Village of Waterloo
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